								November 25,  2013

Dear Parents,

It’s Thanksgiving week and I feel so blessed and thankful that I have such a great group of students who continue to inspire and teach ME each and every day!  

Our in-class Spelling Bee will take place today so as I write this, I don’t know which students will represent our class. Mark your calendars for the 3-5th grade school wide Spelling Bee, Tuesday, December 3 at 6:30pm.

Current Event is due no later than Friday, December 13.

Mystery Book Report is due no later than Thursday, December 19.

I hope you and your family have a wonderful Thanksgiving!!

Sincerely,




 

